
Announcing the 93rd Collegiate Dairy Products Evaluation Contest

The management of the Collegiate Dairy Products Evaluation Contest is pleased to
announce that this year’s contest will be held on November 7 & 8 at Hoffman
Estates, Illinois. The industry host of the contest is Tate & Lyle. This unique two
day event will bring the brightest and best dairy food students from around the
country for a competition testing the quality of their sensory skills, a chance to
network with industry personnel and some wonderful hospitality.

The Tate & Lyle staff will be utilizing the Northern Illinois University Conference
Center in Hoffman Estates, IL.  to host this major competition. Each year an
industry partner is selected for the honor of hosting this wonderful event. The
blending of the most knowledgeable college students with real industry challenges
makes for an excellent learning experience.

If you would like to know more about this unique competition, or you would like
to enter the contest please go to the website www. dairyproductscontest.org for
more information.




